
Editorial

To: Academy Members and Subscribers
Journal of Orofacial Pain

For years friends and colleagues of Harold Perry, Editorial Chairman
of tbis journal, have been the beneficiaries of his contributions to our
scientific and clinical community: his teaching skills, bis energy, bis wit, his
integrity, and above all his friendship.

We understand bow much suffering Hal and his wife, Lynn, are
experiencing due to the serious illness of tbeir daugbter Dana, and we wish
to express our care and concern.

Hal feels it necessary to be relieved of some of his responsibilities.
While we respect his decision to resign as our Editorial Chairman, we are
most reluctant to accept his resignation.

The Publications Committee uf the Journal of Orofacial Pain, AAOP
President Michael Kreisberg, and President-elect Donald Seligman
proposed tbat Hal accept a 1-year leave of absence from his responsibilities
as Editorial Chairman of this journal, which be bas nurttired from its
initial issue to its premier status. We are grateful that Hal has agreed to this
recommendation and are indebted to Dr Charles McNeill, who has
accepted the position of Acting Editorial Chairman.

We pray for tbe recovery of Hal and Lynn's daugbter and for a Cteater
Power to give tbe Perry family added strength during tbis period of
suffering and stress.

Josepb A. Gibilisco, DDS
Chair, Publications Committee

Journal of Orofacial Pain 119
© 2011 BY QUINTESSENCE PUBLISHING CO, INC. 

PRINTING OF THIS DOCUMENT IS RESTRICTED TO PERSONAL USE ONLY.




